
LIBRARY NEWS 

 

New FREE eBook and Audiobook platform for all students 

I am very excited to share the news of our access to the Sora 

eBook and Audiobook platform. The Sora eBook platform provides 

students with access to a vast and diverse range of quality 

literature to motivate student reading. It works on all devices and 

will be fantastic to help get students reading now and keep them 

reading during the holidays. It is super easy to install the app, 

navigate and get reading or listening. Here is how… 

 

 

For more information and a helpful video on how to get started 

visit the Sora website here.  

https://help.soraapp.com/en-us/home.htm 

 

 

https://help.soraapp.com/en-us/home.htm


 

Last week for library borrowing 

The last week for borrowing from the library with be week 7. Please 

return all library books to the library in week 8. Thank you. 

 

Happy reading 

 

Mrs Powell 

Teacher Librarian 
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